
Cepto-nber 16th, 1930

9r, Harrison Lewis, 
34 ürosvenor Avenue,
0 t t a w a.

Dear itr, Lamlai-

^ our letter addresser to >-lr Arthur Currie 
concerning the establiannant of a chair oi Ornithology has 
been recoivea during nis «usance in tue west. I ari sure 
tnat Sir »rtnur *111 oe -nuoh interested and that he will 
write you concerning your proposal as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,

"Wilfrid dovey, 
director.


